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I oppose this bill. Babies and children are already being injected with more adjuvants 

in these vaccines such as formaldehyde, Mercury, glyphosate and aluminum that 

cause more harm to children. These adjuvants penetrate the blood brain barrier and 

cause multiple autoimmune and neurological disorders. Also the flu injections do not 

keep them from contracting the flu as the formula can not keep up with the morphing 

strains of the flu through out the season. Let your child contract it naturally for their 

own immune system to fight off. 


